
Corporation of the Town of Hawkesbury 

Recommendation to Council 
 

N° : 2019_REC_34 

File N°:  

Date of meeting: April 29, 2019 

Subject: Municipal Accessibility Advisory Committee  

 

Recommendation 
Whereas the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 requires the creation of a 
Municipal Accessibility Advisory Committee for municipalities with a population of 10,000 
and over, and;  
 
Whereas the Committee currently has one member, and;  
 
Whereas Mr. Bernard Boyer has already served on this committee and has shown interest 
in participating again.  
 
Be it resolved to accept the appointment of Mr. Bernard Boyer on the Municipal Accessibility 
Advisory Committee. 
 

 

Explanation, history, context 

Last November the Town had invited the public to sit on various municipal committees. 

The Municipal Accessibility Advisory Committee received only one letter of interest, 

while three members are required. Council nominated Mrs. Johanne Ménard on the 

committee.  

 

Mr. Bernard Boyer, who has already serve on this committee, sent a letter of interest on 

April 4th. Appointing Mr. Boyer will allow the Committee to serve while trying to find a 

third member. Mr. Jean-Claude Miner and Mrs. Christine Groulx attend meetings as 

administrative support for the Committee. 

 

Impact on budget 
n/a 

 



 

Relevant studies  
n/a 

 

Supporting document  
n/a 

 

Department(s) involved 
n/a 

 

Submitted and recommended by 
 

 

Christine Groulx, Clerk, April 23, 2019 

Jean-Claude Miner, CBO, April 23, 2019 

 

 

Comments of the Chief Administrative Officer 
None. 

 

 

Daniel Gatien, CAO 

 


